
 

 

 

 

 

 

Meridian Nursery viewings 

Are you interested in your child starting Nursery with us? If so, we are offering 

the chance to visit the Nursery with your child, take a tour of the space and 

meet Nadia Pentland, The Nursery teacher, on the following dates: 

 

Friday 1st March  2:00 – 2:30pm 

Friday 8th March  2:00 – 2:30pm 

Friday 15th March 2:00 – 2:30pm 

Friday 10th May  2:00 – 2:30pm 

 

Spaces are on a first come, first serve basis with limited numbers.  

Please email office@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk to book a space. 

We look forward to meeting you.  

 

The Meridian Team 
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